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Metric Engineering on behalf of FDOT District 2 



ROAD RANGER SAFETY/TRAINING MEETING AGENDA 

 
November 14th, 2018 

 

1. FIRST COAST ROAD RANGERS PRESENTATION –                  Cody Parham 
 
 
2.  FDOT ITS Operations       Dee Dee Crews 

A. MOT General Discussion 
B. Safety 
C. Procedural Errors 
D. Debris Events  
E. Road Ranger Operation Interaction 

a. Communication 
b. Event Creation 
c. Event Information 

F. Phone/ Tablet Issues 
G. SPARR Update 
H. SLERS Radios 

 
3. AVL                      Sherrell Lall 

A. Breaks/ Shift Changes 
B. Inspections  
C. Ride Alongs 

 
4. RTMC SUPERVISOR CONCERNS                   Jason Evans 
 
5. ROAD RANGER OPERATOR QUESTIONS 
 
6. ACTION ITEMS  
 
7. FINAL COMMENTS                             FDOT/ 1st Coast Road Rangers 



Notes: 

- Cody opened the meeting and welcomed everyone.  

- The Road Rangers and RISC Lite drivers introduced themselves to the group. 

- Dee Dee Thanked everyone for working during the Hurricane.   

- Cody began with his presentation.  

- Cody advised the Road Rangers that they must create the event and then put out their cones. 
Once those duties are completed then they may help the motorist.    

- Cody asked the Road Rangers to please ensure that all safetow/transport/extra time codes are 
written on the forms and that all paper work is filled out correctly.  

- Cody went over the transport procedure with the Road Rangers. He advised them not to close 
event out until they drop off the passengers. They are to notify the TMC and let them know they 
are transporting passengers and to leave order open till they call back in advising they have 
dropped them off.  

- Cody advised the Road Rangers about the debris. Please only remove the debris if it is safe. If it 
is not safe, please notify the dispatcher and they will send maintenance out.   

- Jason asked the Road Rangers to please make sure you get the approval to give out gas. 
  

- Jason asked the Road Rangers to please make sure you advise the dispatcher where exactly you 
are at. Right shoulder, left shoulder.  
 

- Jason advised that CJ was present and is updating the phones and tablets. Jason also advised 
them that they will not notice a difference. This should however help with some of the problems 
they were having getting logged out and such.  
 

- Dee Dee asked them to please make sure you keep up with your radios.  
 

- Sherrell advised that the Road Rangers get a 15-minute break per shift and to please not take 
breaks during peak hours.  She also asked to please make sure the trucks are on the road by 
7am.  And make sure the GPS is turned on.   
 

- Sherrell also informed the Road Ranges that “Personal’s” are considered a part of your break 
times.  
 

- Sherrell also asked them to please make sure they are logging in the correct route number, 
driver and radio.   
 

- Scotty Christmas is the new Road Ranger Supervisor his cell phone 904-445-0574. 
 

- Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 



    

 

 



 

 

 


